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Comments: No matter how much local support to leave the Great Burn area open to the public a push for

unwanted Wilderness never goes away. Much of this rubber stamp to close these public areas comes from

people that have never visited these areas and never intend to visit! I am in favor of leaving open all of it to

snowmobiling since the lies about animals and damage to the land are not true. I have ridden in the Great Burn

and Beaver Ridge for many years back when these lands were not an issue. 


